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                                  PRESS RELEASE REGARDING GOVERNOR BENTLEY 
                                                                  April 5, 2017 

 
Today, the Alabama Ethics Commission found probable cause to believe that Governor Robert 
Bentley committed violations of both the Alabama Ethics Act and the Fair Campaign Practices 
Act.  We have referred those matters to the Montgomery County District Attorney for further 
consideration and possible prosecution. 

 
Intentional violations of the Alabama Ethics Act and the Fair Campaign Practices Act are Class 
B felonies. The range of punishment for a Class B felony is a prison sentence of between 2 and 
20 years per violation, and a fine of up to $20,000 .00, per violation. As these matters are still 
ongoing, the Commission is prohibited by law from any further comment regarding any of the 
evidence produced or presented in this case. 

 
Over the course of this year-long investigation, the Alabama Ethics Commission issued more 
subpoenas than have been issued by the Commission since it was given subpoena power.  Chief 
Special Agent Tony Goubil and Special Agent Dustin Lansford devoted countless hours in 
conducting this investigation.  They interviewed over 45 witnesses and have analyzed over 
33,000 documents in the course of their investigation.  The staff of the Commission has worked 
tirelessly and thoroughly to investigate every Complaint that we received.  The evidence was 
reviewed and tested multiple times by career lawyers.  These lawyers include Hugh Evans our 
General Counsel who has devoted his career to Ethics, as well as our new Assistant General 
Counsel, Cynthia Propst Raulston , a career prosecutor whose experience includes analyzing and 
successfully trying complex white collar and public corruption cases to conclusion before juries. 
Our Commissioners, who include two retired Circuit Judges, two career attorneys and a doctor, 
all of whom have vast experience sifting through evidence, judging the testimony of witnesses 
and applying difficult principles in a fair, even-handed manner, ultimately weighed the evidence 
and returned this finding. 

 
I want to recognize my entire staff for their dedication to their public duty, especially Hugh 
Evans, Cynthia Raulston, Dustin Lansford and Tony Goubil, as well as the Commissioners for 
faithfully executing a difficult and often thankless task they have undertaken voluntarily in 
service to the State of Alabama. 
 
Tom Albritton 
Executive Director 


